
We, the parish community of Saint Joseph Catholic Church (Elk Grove) and Mission Church of Saint Vincent de 
Paul (Rancho Murieta), enriched by many traditions and cultures, come together to worship God in Sacrament, 

liturgy, and prayer. We are committed to acting as One Body in Christ, and to living our One Faith with the help 
of the Holy Spirit.  We continually seek to reach out in loving service to others, both within our parish as well as in 

the greater community,  in order to spread the Good News of our faith.” (Parish Mission Statement) 

Saint Joseph Parish 
and Mission Church of St. Vincent de Paul 

9961 Elk Grove Florin Road, Elk Grove, CA 95624 ● (916) 685-3681 ● FAX (916) 685-7254 
Mission Church: 14673 Cantova Way, Rancho Murieta, CA 95683 ● (916) 354-2403 ● FAX (916)354-2404 

Schedule of Services 
 

Saint Joseph Parish 
 

Weekend Masses  
 Saturday  4:30 PM 
               Sunday   7:30  9:00  11:00 AM  
           & 1:00 PM (Español)     
Weekday Schedules (Monday to Friday) 
 Liturgy of the Hours 7:30 AM 
 Daily Mass  8:00 AM 
 Rosary   8:30 AM 
 First Friday Mass  7:00 PM   Adoration 

 

Holy Days of Obligation                 8:00 AM, 12 noon & 7:00PM 

                                                                                       
Eucharistic Adoration 
 Friday    8:30 - 10:00 AM  
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
 Saturday  2:30 - 3:30 PM 
    Or By Appointment

Mission Church of Saint Vincent de Paul 
 

Weekend Masses  
 Saturday     5:00 PM 
 Sunday      9:00 AM  
Weekday schedules 
 Rosary and Chaplet of Divine Mercy (Monday)    6:00pm 
 Daily Mass (Wednesday)      8:30 AM 
 First Wednesday Adoration    9:00 AM 
 Rosary (Fridays)       8:00 AM 
 Service of the Word (Friday)  8:30 AM 
Holy Days of Obligation                      6:00 PM 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
 Saturday       4:30 - 4:50 PM 
        Or By appointment 

Parish Staff 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Fr. Julito R. Orpilla (Pastor), ext. 122   
  e-mail: father.julito@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 

 

 

Fr. Victor Gutierrez  (Parochial Vicar), ext. 125   
  e-mail: father.victor@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 

 
 

Deacon Larry Hiner, e-mail: deacon.larry@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 
 

e-mail: 
 

 

Aurora Fragozo-Aguirre (Parish Administrator), ext. 120 
 e-mail: aurora.aguirre@stjoseph-elkgrove.net  

 

 

Sr. Ma. Imelda Grace Dañas, RVM (Director of Religious Ed.),ext. 124 

 e-mail: SJP.dre@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 
 
Leah Monroe (Youth Ministry Coordinator), ext. 123 
              e-mail: leah.monroe@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 

 
 

Erwin Jimenez (Administrative Assistant II), ext. 121 
  e-mail: erwin.jimenez@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 
 

Karina Santana–Sierra (Administrative Assistant), ext. 128 
 e-mail: karina.santana@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 
 

Ruth Guerrette (IT Support),  
  e-mail: ruth.guerrette@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 
 

Anna Romea (Liturgical Music Coordinator) 
  e-mail: anna.romea@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School  
 

Marci Greene (Principal)  (916) 684-7903, ext. 12 
  e-mail: mgreene@stelizabetheg.org  
Tammy Babich (Preschool/EDP Director) (916) 691-4825 
  e-mail: tbabich@stelizabetheg.org 

Office Hours 
 

Saint Joseph Parish 
Monday    8:45 AM - 12:00 Noon 

Tuesday to Friday  8:45 AM - 4:30 PM 

Visit us on our website:   stjoseph-elkgrove.net 

See us on Facebook: St. Joseph Catholic Church (Elk Grove, CA)

Mission Church of Saint Vincent de Paul  
Monday/Wednesday/Friday 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM 



Saint Joseph Parish 

Parish Weekly Collection 
 

Weekly Goal:  St. Joseph $   11,200.00 
   SVdP  $    2,600.00 
 

Offertory this Week: St. Joseph $    
   SVdP  $     
 FOR EFT (Electronic Fund Transfer)    
  If you wish to contribute via EFT (electronic fund transfer) 
  please visit our parish website for more information. 
“Thank you for your generosity and may God continue to bless 
you with His providence.” 

:  03/26  8:00am–  Luis H Cornejo (SI) 
                                        Sol Cecilia Martinez †     

: 3/27  8:00am–  Howard Gardner † 
                                        Madonna Sexton †     

:  03/28  8:00am–  Mary Carrillo †  
                                       For  the Candidates & the Elect of                                              
                                                  RCIA  (SI)         
                   RM  8:30am-  Bob Coffman † 
Thu:  03/29  8:00am-   Holy Thursday     
Fri:    03/30  8:00am–   Good Friday        
Sat:    03/31  4:30pm-   Holy Saturday 
 RM  5:00pm –  Holy Saturday      

04/01  7:30am -  For the People of SJP 
                9:00am –  For the People of SJP 
             RM  9:00am-    For the People of SVdP 
  11:00am–   For the People of SJP 
    1:00pm –  Pepa Campos (SI)  
                                       The Castro Family (SI) 

Today’s Readings 

 
First Reading — In spite of my sufferings I am not 
disgraced. I am not put to shame (Isaiah 50:4-7). 
Psalm — My God, my God, why have you abandoned 
me? (Psalm 22). 
Second Reading — Christ emptied himself, and God 
filled this emptiness with exaltation (Philippians 2:6-11)
Gospel — The account of Christ’s passion according to 
Mark (Mark 14:1 — 15:47 [15:1-39]). 

Readings For The Week 

 

 

Mon:  Is 42:1-7; Ps 27:1-3, 13-14; Jn 12:1-11 
Tues: Is 49:1-6; Ps 71:1-6, 15, 17; Jn 13:21-33, 36-38 
Wed:  Is 50:4-9a; Ps 69:8-10, 21-22, 31, 33-34;  

Thur: Chrism Mass: Is 61:1-3a, 6a, 8b-9;  Ps 89:21-22, 25, 
27; Rv 1:5-8; Lk 4:16-21 Lord’s Supper: Ex 12:1-8, 11-14; 
Ps 116:12-13, 15-16bc, 17-18; 1 Cor 11:23-26; Jn 13:1-15 
Fri: Is 52:13 — 53:12; Ps 31:2, 6, 12-13, 15-17, 25; Heb 
4:14-16; 5:7-9; Jn 18:1 — 19:42 
Sat: a) Gn 1:1 — 2:2 [1:1, 26-31a]; Ps 104:1-2, 5-6, 10, 12, 
13-14, 24, 35; or Ps 33:4-7, 12-13, 20-22;  b) Gn 22:1-18 [1-
2, 9a, 10-13, 15-18]; Ps 16: 5, 8-11;  c) Ex 14:15 — 15:1; Ex 
15:1-6, 17-18; d) Is 54:5-14; Ps 30:2, 4-6, 11-13; e) Is 55:1-
11; Is 12:2-6; f) Bar 3:9-15, 32 — 4:4; Ps 19:8-11; g) Ez 
36:16-17a, 18-28; Ps 42:3, 5; 43:3-4 or Is 12:2-3, 4bcd, 5-6 
or Ps 51:12-15, 18-19; h) Rom 6:3-11; i) Ps 118:1-2, 16-17, 
22-23; Mk 16:1-7 
Sun: Acts 10:34a, 37-43; Ps 118:1-2, 16-17, 22-23; Col 
3:1-4 or 1 Cor 5:6b-8; Jn 20:1-9 or Mk 16:1-7 or (at an 
afternoon or evening Mass) Lk 24:13-35 

Pray For Our Military Families
Steven Alsop 
Josh Alonzo 
Alanna Appel 
Don R. Baker II 
Solomon Bolt 
Carl Ian Bravo 
Nicklaus Brincka 
Grant Boone 
Alondra Cruz 
Mark Dollar 
Jaclyn Edwards 
Eric Edwards 
Benjamin Erwin 
Matthew Farrell 
Joey Feathers 
Gabriel Franzoia 
Serena Grandov 
Graham Hebert 
Bryan&Nancy Horsey 

Breanna Johnson 
Valery Keaveny Jr. 
Joseph King 
Freddie Koeller  
Glenn Lewis 
Stephen Lindahl 
James Lovello 
Kevin McDonald 
Amber McGovern 
Russell Miller 
Colin Medigovich 
Midori Mekata 
Mike Montini 
Jared Ortner 
Sean Passmore 
Cherry Pangilinan 
Diosdado Pangilinan 
Dominic Peterson 
Ian Rubstello 

Michael Riehl 
Joshua Shaffer 
Zachary Schiele 
Jason Stiles 
Shawn Tostado 
Jason Lee Tudor 
Jerry & Davita Vega 
Ronald P. Viray 
Jaime Wong-Lopez 
Jordan Wood 
Jason Woodford 
Shai-Lin Ynacay 
Shawn Zachary Gibson 
Dominic X. Herrera 
David Young 
Mary Young 
Luis Chavez 
Jacob Chavez 

To add new names of active military to our military 
list, please send an e-mail to wicket42@outlook.com or 
call Pat at 916-686-5977. 

Office Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The parish office will be closed on the following 
dates: 

Good Friday, March 30, 2018 
and 

Easter Monday, April 2, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will resume regular office hours on Tuesday, 
April 3, 2018. 

Oficina Cerrada 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

La oficina parroquial estara cerrada durante las 
siguientes fechas: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Viernes Santo, 30 de marzo del 2018 
y 

Lunes de Pascua, 2 de abril del 2018 

 
 
 
 
 

Regresaremos el martes, 3 de abril a nuestros  
horarios regulares.  



Saint Joseph Parish 
Easter Triduum 
Triduo Pascual 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday of the Lord’s Supper 
Holy Thursday/ Jueves Santo 

March 29,2018 
7:00pm 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament until 11pm 
 

Friday of the Passion of the Lord 
Good Friday/ Viernes Santo 

March 30,2018 
12pm followed by Stations of the Cross 

 
Easter Vigil/ Vigilia Pascual 
Holy Saturday/ Sabado Santo 

March 31, 2018 
8pm 

 
Easter Sunday/ Domingo de Pascua 

April 1, 2018 
7:30am, 9am & 11am (Church and Hall) 

1pm (Español) 

Pontifical Good Friday Collection 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pope Francis has asked our parish to support the 
Pontifical Good Friday Collection, which helps 
Christians in the Holy Land. 

Through the Pontifical Good Friday Collection, 
you stand in solidarity with the Church in the Holy 
Land as a witness of peace, supporting Catholics 
there in parishes and schools, maintaining Christian 
shrines and caring for refugees in the Holy Land. 
Please mark your check payable to the name of your 
parish. Please be generous.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Colecta del Viernes Santo 
Una Colecta Pontificia 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

El Papa Francisco ha pedido apoyo de nuestra 
parroquia para la colecta del Viernes Santo– Una 
Colecta Pontificia que provee ayuda a los cristianos 
en Tierra Santa.  

A traves de la Colecta del Viernes Santo,  nos 
solidarisamos con la Iglesia en Tierra Santa al  
convertirnos en testigos de paz, apoyando a los 
catolicos en parroquias y escuelas, manteniendo 
santuarios cristianos y cuidando a los refugiados en 
Tierra Sanrta. Por favor hagan el cheque a nombre 
de su parroquia. Les pedimos que sean generosos.   

Easter Lilies Needed 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will need lilies to beautify the altar  for 
Easter. If you would like to donate, please 
bring them by the week of  March 26, 2018 
to the vestibule.  

Easter Egg Hunt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In preparation for our children’s Easter Egg Hunt 
on April 1st, we will be accepting donations of bags 
of candy and plastic eggs . If you would like to  
donate, please bring items to the parish office the 
week of March 19 during regular hours.  

Thank you so much for all your support and  
generosity!  

Volunteers Needed 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

In preparation for Easter Vigil, we are looking for 
volunteers to help clean the Parish on Saturday, March 31st 
at 9:30am. If you would like to help, please contact the 
parish office. Thank you! 



Saint Joseph Parish 

St Elizabeth Ann Seton 
Catholic School  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Elizabeth Ann Seton, has a few openings in 

third grade for the 2018-19 school year. There is one

-time scholarship available for first time applicants. 

For more information or to schedule a tour, please 

contact Mrs. Marci Greene, principal of SEAS at  

916.684.7903. 

Tradiciones de Nuestra Fe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Esta es Semana Santa, en la cual los  
cristianos conmemoramos con palmas, y ramos los 
eventos centrales de nuestra fe; eventos que  
alimentan nuestro espíritu con el pan y el vino del 
amor divino; eventos que se clavan en nuestras almas 
como Cristo en su cruz; eventos que nos hacen  
resucitar de nuestros problemas con la esperanza  
pascual de la liberación de todo aquello que nos  
perjudica, que nos agobia, que nos oprime y nos  
deprime. 
 Estaremos allí con nuestros parientes y con gente 
que no conocemos pero que son nuestros hermanos y 
hermanas en Cristo gracias a los eventos de la  
semana en que Jesús entró glorioso a Jerusalén,  
partió el pan, falleció en el árbol de la cruz y fue  
sepultado. Esta Semana nos une al misterio pascual 
de Jesús. Celebrando estos ritos antiguos y variados 
por todo el mundo. Durante esta semana el tiempo y 
el espacio se cancelan para unirnos a los misterios 
que celebramos, a nuestras familias, a los cristianos 
por todo el mundo y a través de los siglos. 

 

 

 

—Fray Gilberto Cavazos-Glz, OFM, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

Mother and Daughter Tea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Challenge Ministry invites all mothers and 
daughter to join them on April 14, 2018 for their 
next service project, ChariTea. Come and enjoy an 
afternoon together with other moms and daughters as 
we celebrate the gift of femininity. We’ll have 
presentations on modest dressing, table settings and 
beauty tips. All proceeds will be donated to the Chal-
lenge Girl’s service project to Pro-Life Center and 
Bishop Gallegos Home. Tickets will be on sale this 
weekend after, all Masses. Please reserve your tick-
ets by contacting Amelina at 916.346.0280 or  
challengegreatersac@hotmail.com. 

Collar Cup 2018 
Essay Contest 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Office of Priestly & Religious Vocations 
invites all students K-12 to participate in the 2018 
Vocations Essay Contest (500 word limit). Essay 
Prompt: “Tell us how your relationship with a priest, 
sister, seminarian or deacon has enriched your life as 
a Catholic”. We will have two grand prize winners! 
All entries are due by Sunday, April 15, 2018. For 
more information, please contact our office 
916.733.0258 or by email msmith@scd.org.  

CRS Rice Bowl 
 

During these 40 days of Lent we were invited to 

focus on our relationship with God and with one  

another. The CRS Rice Bowl and Lenten Calendar 

were our guides this Lent, as we reflect on our role 

to care for the most vulnerable – those experiencing 

hunger, lack of economic opportunity or violence. 

Please return the Rice Bowl’s on Good Friday to the 

vestibule. Thank you! 

Treasures From Our Tradition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For many centuries, Christian pilgrims have longed to 
walk in the footsteps of Jesus, and on Passion Sunday the 
eyes of the world are on the Via Dolorosa, the “Road of 
Sorrows,” in Jerusalem. As soon as it became safe for 
Christians to worship in public in the fourth century, a 
way was marked out. It was changed a few times over the 
years, and today’s usual route was sketched by the  
Franciscans six hundred years ago, although Anglicans 
and Byzantines have their own unique detours. Friday is 
the most favored day, although it is crowded then. Almost 
everyone begins at the Lion’s Gate in the Muslim  
Quarter, and ends at the Church of the Holy Sepulchre. 
It’s less than a quarter mile, but it threads its way through 
crowded markets with souvenir shops and fast-food 
snacks. There are, just as in your parish church, fourteen 
stations along the way. The exact spots are not known, 
but what matters is the pilgrim’s unique ability to see 
even an ordinary road in a teeming city as something 
more than meets the eye.  

—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 



Saint Joseph Parish 

To celebrate the Sacraments of Marriage  
and Baptism, please visit or call the parish office. 

Items in Vestibule 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact the parish office if you would like 
to leave flyers or post documents to the bulletin 
board in the vestibule. All articles must be approved 
before posted. Thank you!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to submit your bulletin articles by  
Thursday, 4PM one week prior to the weekend  

you will like for it to be published to        
bulletin.editor@stjoseph-elkgrove.net 

Confirmation Program & Youth  
Ministry News 

Confirmation students will not meet on Monday, 
March 26. 

EDGE at SVdP will not meet on Tuesday, March 27.  

Have a blessed Holy Week and Easter! 
 

 

Noticias del Programa de  
Confirmación y Ministerio Juvenil 
 
Los Estudiantes de Confirmación no tendran clase el 
lunes, 26 de marzo.       
 
EDGE en SVdP tendran clase el martes 27 de marzo.  

Mass Explained! 
 

We invite all parishioners to join a presentation 
on ways in which we can have a better understanding 
about Mass on Tuesday, April 17, 2018 at 5:30pm in 
the Social Hall. The presentation will be given by Fr. 
Octavio Ventura, LC. 

Coronilla a la Divina Misericordia 

 

Queridos hermanos en Cristo, el apostolado de la 
Divina Misericordia de la comunidad Hispana los 
invita los miercoles a las 6:45pm en la Iglesia. 
Despues acompañenos en el salon St. Anthony para 
repasar el tema.   Venga y deje sus necesidades, 
enfermedades y frustraciones en el corazon 
misericordioso de Jesucristo. Se les pide que 
comienzen la Novena a la Divina Misericoridia el 
Viernes Santo, 30 de marzo. Para mas informacion 
favor de comunicarse con Vitalina Cabezas al 
916.743.2605. Los esperamos.  

Attention:  
SJP Online Giving Users 

 
If you have signed up to give your contribution 

to the parish via online, we inform you that by the 
end of March, our online giving system will change.  

There is a link available on our Parish website 
that will allow you to switch over to our new online 
giving system. ‘How to” guides have been placed in 
the vestibule. 

Please create your new account before the  
end of the month. If you need any guidance,  
please contact Ruth Guerrette via email at 
ruth.guerrette@stjoseph-elkgrove.net or  call her  
on Monday, Wednesday or Friday between 9am and 
1pm and she will gladly assist you.   

LA PASIÓN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 El contraste entre la lectura procesional de la  
liturgia de hoy y la proclamación de la Pasión es 
asombroso. Vislumbramos cuán profundamente la 
Palabra de Dios se cumple en Jesús. 
 Primero Jesús debe ser acogido como el Mesías, 
el que viene en nombre del Señor. Debe ser  
reconocido por todos, aunque no sepan lo que están 
diciendo. Todos piensan que es el rey prometido; un 
rey terrenal de los judíos que los librará de la  
ocupación romana. No comprenden todavía, ni  
siquiera los discípulos, exactamente a dónde se  
dirige su procesión triunfal. Nosotros tampoco  
sabemos a dónde estamos yendo en nuestra vida. En 
la fe podemos seguir a Cristo dondequiera que nos 
guíe, porque estamos seguros de que la muerte no es 
el final y el mal no será el vencedor. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

Challenge Girls Service Project 
 

In preparation for our next service project, the 
Challenge Ministry will be accepting donations of 
diapers, wipes and baby items for Bishop Gallegos’ 
home. All donations will be arranged into baskets 
and personally delivered. Please place your  
donations in the box located in the vestibule. We 
thank you in advance for your generous contribution.  



Saint Joseph Parish 

 

A Walk Through the Year With 
Our Pilgrims 

Calendar Fundraiser 
 
We are blessed to have active youth in our 

parish - this means to say that our Church has a 
future. The youth are essential members of our  
Church. This calendar fundraiser is for our Youth 
Pilgrimage in July to different Holy sites such as 
Lourdes, Assisi, Rome and Vatican City. On the  
pilgrimage, we have 2 priests, a deacon, 13 youth 
pilgrims and their chaperones 

 
To donate to this Calendar fundraiser:  

Pick a special date on the calendar when you 
would like to offer a Mass intention. For example, a 
birthday, wedding anniversary, requiem mass or 
death anniversary of a loved one, or feast day of a 
favorite Saint.  

Donate the amount for that day: January 1st is 
$1, January 2nd is $2, January 3rd is $3, but it’s past 
those dates already. So we begin on Monday,  
January 22nd is $22, February 1st is $32, February 
2nd is $33 all the way to December 31st is $365.  

Keep in mind that this is different from our usual 
Mass intentions that go to our parish funds. This  
calendar fundraiser has been used in other parishes 
and it’s been very effective such as in St. Mary’s 
Church in Vacaville. We do hope that you support 
our Youth in our parish. 

 
Pilgrims will be in the vestibule after masses to take 
your generous donations. Any monetary support you 
can give is greatly appreciated. God bless your  
generosity. 

St. Vincent de Paul Society News 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 We serve at Loaves and Fishes the 3rd Friday of 
each month. We meet at St. Joseph and car  
pool from the parking lot at 9:30am. It helps to know 
how many people to expect , so please call Rafael  
Padilla at 916.505.2950 or via email at 
rrpad48@gmail.com  

A huge thank you to all who purchased a raffle 
ticket on a chance to win a trip to Hawaii. The money 
collected from tickets is used to help Diocesan SVdP 
with grants to parishes whose needs are greater than 
their funds. The Hawaii trip was donated to our organ-
ization. Your contribution will help those in need in 
our Diocese. We wish all who purchased tickets good 
luck!  

If you or someone you know is in need of help 
with food, clothing or utility bills, please call our  
confidential hot line at 916-667-2779. We serve zip 
codes 95624, 95683, 95693, 95829 and 95830. One of 
our volunteers will return your call to schedule a home 
visit to discuss your needs. God Bless You.  

 
Noticias de la Sociedad de San  

Vicente de Paúl 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cada tercer Viernes del mes servimos almuerzo 
en Loaves & Fishes. Nos reuniremos en el estaciona-
miento de la Iglesia a las 9:30am y nos iremos todos 
juntos. Para más información favor de comunicarse 
con Rafael Padilla al 916.505.2950.  

Muchísimas gracias a los que compraron boletos 
de la rifa del viaje a Hawaii. El viaje es donado a 
nuestra organización. Todo lo recaudado se queda 
en nuestra Diocesis para beneficio de los mas nece-
sitados. ¡Buena suerte a todos!  

Si usted o alguien que conoce necesita ayuda de 
comida, ropa u otro gasto del hogar, por favor llame 
a nuestra línea confidencial, al 916-667-2779 y déje 
su mensaje. Cuando le regresemos su llamada,  
platicaremos sobre sus necesidades en su hogar.  
Ofrecemos servicio a los códigos postales 95624, 
95683, 95693, 95829 y 95830. Dios los bendiga 

PASSION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The contrast between the processional reading in today’s liturgy and the proclamation of the Passion is 
striking. We are given a glimpse of how profoundly the word of God is fulfilled in Jesus.  
 First he must be hailed as the Messiah, the One who is to come. He must be acknowledged by all, 
though they do not know what they are saying. They think he is the promised king, a worldly king of the Jews 
who will free them from the Roman occupation. They do not yet understand, even the disciples, exactly where 
this triumphal procession is leading. In our lives, we too do not know where we are going. It is in faith that we 
can follow Christ wherever he may lead us, trusting that death is not the end, nor evil the victor. 
Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

Palm Sunday of the  
Passion of the Lord 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[Christ Jesus] humbled himself, becoming  
obedient to the point of death, even death on a cross. 
— Philippians 2:8 



 

            Vocations Cross 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all those who signed up to take 
the Cross. Prayers for Nancy Ortner as she 
will take the Cross for the remainder of 
March. If you have any questions, please 
contact Fr. Julito R. Orpilla at 916.685.3681 
ext. 122.  

Donations... 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Church is in need of 4 televisions for  
classroom use. Any form of donation is greatly  
appreciated. Thank you for always being attentive to 
our Church’s needs. For more information, please 
call the office.  

Easter Lilies Needed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are in need of Easter Lilies to beautify our altar 
on Easter. Please donate lilies to the church in 
memory of a loved one and bring them on Holy 
Thursday or Good Friday. Thank you! 

Women’s Bible Study Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We invite you to study the Book of Esther from 
the Hebrew Scriptures in the Bible beginning 
Thursday, April 5 through June 14 from 10am 
to 12pm. It is a story about our  Father ’s love for 
you that you are called to share. Join in prayerful 
fellowship with other women seeking knowledge 
and insight into how to make reading Scripture 
meaningful and personal. To sign up please call the 
Church office. 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Prayer Shawl Ministry hand makes shawls 
and lap blankets to donate to those in our  
community experiencing bereavement, illness or 
other difficult circumstances. The shawl/lap blanket 
is blessed by our priest as a reminder that our parish 
community is praying for them.  

Our ministry meets on the 2nd Tuesday of the 
month at 6:30pm and on the 4th Wednesday of the 
month at 9:30am. During this time we knit and 
crotchet for about an hour in a half.  

We welcome anybody who would like to  
participate in this blessed ministry. For more  
information please contact Judy Kadera 
916.608.1647 or Sue Murphy 916.354.9945. To re-
quest prayer shawls, please contact the office.  

A Sunday Lenten Series 
Challenges to Faith and  

the Church Today 
Seeking the Problem Seeking Answers  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Adult Faith Ministry of St. Vincent de Paul 

invite all parishioner’s during this Lenten season to 

attend this series every Sunday at 10:15am. All 

sessions will be held in the Hall. The theme will be 

What is your call? presented by Jeff Cavins.   

Easter Triduum 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 29, 2018, Holy Thursday 
7pm service followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 30, 2018, Good Friday 
12 noon, Liturgy of the Word, Veneration of the Cross, Communion and Stations of the Cross 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 1, 2018, Easter Sunday 
Mass at 7:00am and 9:00am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




